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1 Attendees 
Lee Farrell  Canon 
Rick Landau Dell 
Ira MacDonald High North Inc. 
Glen Petrie Epson 
Bill Wagner TIC 
Pete Zehler Xerox 

2 General 
� Meeting was convened at 11:00 EDT on 11 May 2009. 
� Notice was made that the meeting was held in accord with the PWG Intellectual 
Property Policy 

� Bill Wagner agreed to take minutes 
� The April Face-to-face minutes were accepted 
(ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/minutes/09APR-MtLaurel-WIMS-CIM-face-to-face.pdf) 

3  Project Update - Proxy Provider  
� Rick indicated that the project code has been updated and is complete. 
� He has posted a new test run output and analysis files 
ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/proto-testlogs-allfiles-20090406.zip 

� The code package should be released (with the license information) in the next 
three weeks 

� Rick will accept MIB dumps for additional testing, particularly of marginal 
circumstances,  for the next month 

� Ira asked whether Rick would be able to extend the provider code to address the 
Finisher MIB, since there was some both finisher supplies and marker supplies 
allowed the listing of certain items, this causing some potential ambiguity in 
mapping certain elements to CIM  
� Rick answered that he will try to address the Finisher MIB at some time in the 
future 

� He would need assistance with samples and explanation of the potential 
problem areas. 

4 CIM Print Services 
� Ira had no new information on the CIM Services effort 
� Ira and Rick again discussed issues relating to handling of capabilities and settings 
in the CIM context 



5 Power Management 
� Bill briefly went though the analysis of the Power Management survey results 
� He then went into discussion of an outline for a Project Plan. 
� However, in subsequent email communication and a review of the PWG Process 
document (ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/general/pwg-process-30.pdf) it became 
apparent that a workgroup must be chartered to start an Imaging System Power 
Management project. The PWG Steering committee has been informed of the 
survey results and it will be up to the PWG Chair to determine if and how that is to 
happen. Certainly, such a group  will require a Chair, Vice chair, Secretary and, 
once spec drafting commences, an Editor. 

 

6 Next Steps / Action Items 
� Rick will release the Proxy CIM Provider code some time in the next month 
� Although it was stated that the Next Meeting would be in two weeks, it was pointed 
out that that would fall on a Holiday. The next meeting is therefore Monday 8 June 
at 11 AM EDT. 

 
 
 
Bill Wagner 11 May 2009 
 


